Good Afternoon,

I am writing about Mayor Guthrie's recommendation to Council see below.

I support exploring other options to the proposed grade separation (over or underpass) at Edinburgh. Although there has been consultation done to come to the proposed scenarios, there will have been little done on the now proposed grade separation.

Additional community impact and environmental assessment should be undertaken. The concerns of the immediate neighbourhood should be the most important - not the concerns of drivers passing through.

Thank you, Amie Prelsey